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Sent from my iPad
We are very hopeful the SEC will vote unanimously Against any efforts  by northern pass to build
unsightly towers across our beautiful state. The unforeseen problems that will occur , if permitted, will
drastically change the character of our wetlands, our mountain vistas, our wildlife habitat and alter the
life style of many citizens here. M-e t
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